
LRGS Golden Rules: For Pupils Returning to School 
 

1 
 

Maintain ‘Social Distancing’ even at break and 
lunchtimes. 
 

 

 
 
Remember to follow this rule on your 
journey to and from school.  
 
When you arrive on site, please go straight to 
the building you’ve been allocated. 
 
Year 7: International Building using the main door. 
 

Year 8 & 9: International Building using the door 
by the table tennis courtyard. 
 

Year 10: Timberlake Building 

 

2 
 

Wash your hands more often and use the hand 
sanitizer on entering buildings. 
 

Wear freshly washed clothes each day. 
 

 
 

3 
 

Bring the tech you need! 
 

 

You must 
bring your 
own 
headphones. 

 

Bring a laptop if 
you have one, if 
you haven’t let 
school know.  

A charging lead for 
your laptop will be 
helpful. 

 

4 
 

Use the same desk all day. 
 

Follow the one-way systems and 
allocated doors. 

 

Some spaces, like toilets, have a 
maximum capacity, look for the signs. 

   
 

5 
 

Be organised with your studies. 
 

Get fresh air at break times. 

 
 

 

 



 
 

Years 7-9 

Year 10 

Year 7 Year 8 & 9 

Where should I go? 
 

The Lower School are based in the 
International Building. 

 
Year 7s must use the main 

entrance. 
 

Years 8 & 9 must use the entrance 
from the courtyard by the table 

tennis tables. 
 

Year 10 are located in the 
Timberlake building and must use 

the one-way system. 
 

What happens at 
breaks and 
lunchtime? 

 
Pupils are allocated areas to use at 

break and lunchtime. 
 

Years 7 – 9 use areas 1 to 5; 
Year 10 use areas 6 to 7. 

 
Please bring a packed lunch which 

you’ll each outside if the weather is 
fine. 

 
We’re following the FA’s guidance 

on grassroots football. 


